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IMPORTANT DATES  EVENTS TO REMEMBER 

Mondays Lunch orders and Student Banking. 

Fridays There will be no assembly this week due to the early finish time of 2:30pm 

Friday 29th June Last day of termð2.30pm finish. Have a fun and restful holiday. 

Monday 16th July First Day of Term 2 

Mon-Fri 23rd-27th July Grade 5/6 Woorabinda Camp 

Wednesday 1st August Fundraising Meeting at 9am in the staffroom 

Tuesday 7th August P-2 IncursionðScience Discovery Domeðpermission notes will be sent home next 
term. 

Friday 10th August Crazy Hair Day & Sausage Sizzle 

Friday 17th August Curriculum Day. Student free day.  

Extra Curriculum Activities  
Activities that are available to students during recess or lunch time.  

Mondays Lego Club P-6 in the Multi Purpose Room 

Tuesdays Fun and Games  -  All students are welcome to attend the library during lunch time. 

Wednesdays Recorder Group  -  At lunch time students in years 3 to 6 are able to join the Recorder Group. 
Recorders are available to purchase at the office for $11. 

Thursday Code Clubð5/6C Classroom 

Fridays Choir  -  Students in years 3 to 6 are welcome to join the choir with parent written permission. 
Permission forms are available from Mrs. Brown. 

Information regarding the School Holiday programs are available at the office. 

DISCO 
Our school disco was another great 
success with students indicating that 
they had a great time. The profit of 
$625 which was raised from the disco 
will go to support those impacted by 
Motor Neurone Disease.  



From The Principalôs Office 

semester 1 and have a quick catch up with the 
teachers. 
 
 
School Disco 
Our school disco was another great success with 
students indicating that they had a great time.  
 
The funds raised from the disco will go to support 
those impacted by Motor Neurone Disease.  
 
Thanks to the parents and staff who were able to 
come along and 
lend a hand to 
set up and 
provide the 
decorations, 
supervise the 
students or 
pack up on the 
night. Thank 
you also to 
students in the 
senior school 
who assisted with the photo booth and organising the 
games. A special thank you to the OHSC team who 
helped prepare the photo booth frames and posters 
used on the night. Your help is very much appreciated 
and made for a very successful evening for our 
community. 
 
Drouin West  CFA Visit  
On the last day of term we have organised with the 
Drouin West CFA education officers to run the Fire 
Safe Kids Show. We are able to offer a session for the 
junior and senior classes.   
 
Students across the school will also have the 
opportunity to update their First Aid knowledge and 
skills as we have the St John First Aid in schools 
program booked  
 
Headlice and Holidays 
From our experience, the number of cases of head lice 
increases after a period of school holidays. As we 
have the senior camp in the second week of term, we 
will be organising head lice checks in the first week of 
term 3. All parents are expected to thoroughly check 
and treat as necessary, their own childrenôs hair, 
before returning to school next term. If you need 
information about head lice please talk to your 
pharmacist or ask us at the office for some fact sheets. 

Students will not permitted to go on camp if they have 
evidence of head lice.  
 
End of Term Arrangements  

As this is our last newsletter for the 
term, I would like to wish everyone a 
restful two week break from school. 
Some families will be planning 
outings while others will just relax at 
home. Treasure these times and 
play board games, do some cooking 
together, clean up toy cupboards, 

rug up and go for a walk to explore the outdoors, perhaps 
even go for a ride along a bike path or visit the library. 
Whatever you do, keep safe and enjoy this precious time 
together!  
 
Staffing Updates 
We look forward to having Catherine Clerks return to 
Drouin West in term 3. Catherine has been participating in 
a leadership development program through BASTOW and 
has completed her intern principal placement at Yarragon 
P.S. over the last eight weeks. 
 
Student Mid Year Reports 
Hopefully parents have had the opportunity to read 
through reports with their children and talk about and 
celebrate this progress at home.  
 
Parents are encouraged to talk with their childôs teacher 
about anything raised in their childôs report that may need 
to be clarified. It is by maintaining a strong home-school 
partnership with all our families we can work together to 
support children to reach their full potential. There are 
many ways families can support children to achieve their 
best. 

 
Celebrating 
Learning at 
Drouin West 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
Thank you to the families 
who came along yesterday 
after school to show an 
interest in their childôs 
learning at school. Students 
were very excited to have 
someone come in and look at what the children have 
been learning. This year it was also a great opportunity to 
showcase the learning in Science, the Visual Arts and 
Physical Education program. 
If you didnôt have the chance to come in yesterday I would 
encourage you to come along this afternoon. 
 
All classrooms are open on Wednesday June 27 from 
3.30pm to 4.45pm. I would encourage all families to find 
the time to come and visit their childôs classroom, enable 
their child to show them some samples of learning from 



 

SCIENCE AT  

DROUIN WEST 

PRIMARY 
 

Our Silverbeet is ready to be harvested. You are 

welcome to come and pick it fresh from the vegie 

garden.  

 

We are participating in a 

recycling program and 

collecting empty toothpaste 

tubes and old toothbrushes. 

Send your products to the 

science room on Tuesday, 

Wednesday or Thursday from 

Term 3 and help save landfill. 

Melanie Smith Science teacher 
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P/1A Elsie 

P/1B Chloe 

1/2A Axel 

1/2B Libby 

3/4A Coby 

3/4B Lincon 

3/4C Josh 

5/6A Keira 

5/6B Evelyn 

5/6C Noah 

Art 5/6A 

Science 0/1B 


